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NEWSLETTER OF 

THE DENVER RADIO LEAGUE 
A CLUB DEVOTED TO 

QUALITY AMATEUR RADIO 

Published in Centennial, Colorado 

EDITOR 

EILEEN ARMAGOST, WDØDGL 
Please submit Articles for publication to: 

eileen@armagost.net 
Preferred document format:  MS Word 

or mail hard copy to: 

Eileen Armagost, WDØDGL 

6337 South Lafayette Place 
Centennial, Colorado  80121-2548 

DRL BOARD MEMBERS 

George Brady, KCØYHA, President 

Curtis Willoughby KAØVBA, Vice President 

Jack Pansini, WAØBDF, Secretary 

Jim Hart, WØNFD, Treasurer 

Mike Manes, W5VSI, Member at Large 

Tim Armagost, WBØTUB, Member at Large 

George Stoll, WAØKBT, Repeater Trustee 

REPEATER LOCATIONS: 

 146.88Ø ............................... Warren Mountain 
 146.64Ø .................................Centennial Cone 

 449.6ØØ ............................... Warren Mountain 

145.Ø5Ø Digi ........................ Warren Mountain 

Repeater Identifier:  WAØKBT 

DRL website:  www.denverradioleague.org 

or www.eoss.org/drl 

The Denver Radio League is open to all licensed 

amateur radio operators.  Repeater usage is 

limited to properly licensed hams. 

M E M B E R S H I P  D U E S  A N D  R E N E W A L S  

~ Please make checks ($15) payable only to 

Denver Radio League or DRL ~ 

Remit to:  Jim Hart, WØNFD 

6882 South Prince Circle 

Littleton, Colorado  80120 

For information, contact Jim at 303-794-0196 

 

 

 

 

 

 
MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

REMINDER 

MAY 14, 2012 – MONDAY! 

7:00 TO 9:00 P.M. 

BEMIS PUBLIC LIBRARY 

6014 South Datura Street 

Littleton, Colorado  80120-3636 

 
The next meeting of the Denver Radio League will be held on 

Monday this month starting at 1900 hours and ending at 2100 

hours.  A board meeting will start at 188 hours. 

 2012 Dues are Due!, Eileen Armagost, WDØDGL 

 Radio Mobile, George Brady, KCØYHA 

 Recovery from Disaster (G270.4) Class, Bob Zimprich  

2012 Dues are Due! 

 

Please pay your dues so you are current.  I’ve deleted those 
with 2010 paid dues and will delete those with 2011 dues not 

paid the next time the Rag is published. 

Thanks! 

Eileen, WDØDGL 

Radio Mobile 
Interested in plotting your stations radio coverage?  Interested 

in profiling the RF path between your station and a repeater or 

another station?  If so, plan to attend the May DRL club 

meeting.  W6OAV will discuss and demonstrate a computer 

program called Radio Mobile.  Radio Mobile is a simulation 

program used to predict radio coverage of a base station, a 

repeater, or another radio network.  This program is free, easy 

to install, and easy to use.   

This presentation is complements of Bill Rinker, W6OAV, 

and the Denver Radio Club Newsletter, ROUNDTABLE. 

George Brady, KCØYHA 

Recovery from Disaster (G270.4) Class 

 

Greetings, 

 

There are seats available in the upcoming Instructor Led 
Recovery from Disaster (G270.4) class.  There is no charge 

for the course.  This is a two day course and is being taught at 

the State EOC by Bob Wold.  Recovery from Disaster is often 

more complex than managing the disaster itself.  Learn how to 

integrate yourself and your group into this process.  

Registration is through CO.TRAIN at 

https://www.co.train.org/DesktopShell.aspx.  If you don’t 

already have a CO.TRAIN account, now is a great time to sign 

up as more and more Metro training opportunities are being 

offered through CO.TRAIN. 

Best Regards, 

Bob Zimprich 

http://www.denverradioleague.org/
http://www.eoss.org/drl
https://www.co.train.org/DesktopShell.aspx

